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We live in the upper maisonette of 54 Camden Square and We are extremely upset by the proposal to
fell the Triple Stemmed Silver Birch. It is a beautiful tree and greatly enhances our outlook. If it was
felled it would expose a large, bare flank wall and also other houses along Stratford Villas. We believe
that the reason to fell the tree is that it is leaning on a trellis and that the trellis will need to be rebuilt.
Why therefore, cannot the trellis be rebuilt 1-2 feet further away and the tree be left intact? We need to
preserve mature trees, especially in a conservation area and they can also have an impact on water
levels below ground. We heard that Silver Birch trees have a short life, but according to a rhs website
this is about 80 years. Bearing this in mind, this very healthy looking tree has many years left. For these
reasons we are strongly opposed to this application.
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